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Spencer Easton

To: Bruce Mackey
Subject: RE: Chehalis Update

From: David Curtis [mailto:dcurtis@westconsultants.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2011 4:03 PM 

To: Bruce Mackey 

Cc: Ann Root 
Subject: Chehalis Update 

 

During the past month we have: 

 

1. Installed the rain/temperature/stream gage on the West Fork of the Satsop 

2. Lewis County signed the GOES satellite agreement, 

3. Negotiated a procedure to obtain Skookumchuck Reservoir water level data directly from Transalta via an 

Internet link which freed up one rain/temperature/stream gage to install elsewhere. We are investigating 

potential stream gage locations. 

4. Continued negotiations/coordination to determine the appropriate legal entity to sign site access permits with 

Weyco and Washington DNR.  

5. Provided maintenance cost estimates for field equipment and the web page. 

 

Right now, the critical path to project completion is obtaining the site access permits to do the final gage installations. 

 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact me directly. 

 

David C. Curtis, Ph.D. 

Vice-President, Northern CA  

WEST Consultants 

101 Parkshore Drive 

Folsom, CA 95630 

 

Email: dcurtis@westconsultants.com 

web: www.westconsultants.com  

Cell: 916-932-6870 

Tel: 916-932-7402 

Direct: 916-932 7403 

Fax: 916-932-7408 

 


